Law Office of
Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan 2405 Evergreen Park Drive SW Kathy McCrary
(360) 956-7001 Suite B-1 (360) 753-7012
Olympia, Washington 98502 Paralegal

Fax (360) 753-6862

June 7, 2004

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UW-040659 — Roche Harbor Water System - Substitute
Sheet Nos. R-4, R-11, W-4 and W-7 - DO NOT REDOCKET

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find the original and three copies of the above-
referenced substitute tariff sheets. The purpose of these changes is to adjust
the rates as suggested by Commission Staff. With these adjustments, the
Company respectfully requests that the tariff filing be approved no later than
June 30, 2004 so that the rates can be included in the July billing.

The undersigned has authority to submit tariff sheets on behalf of the

Company. /
INNIGAN

RAF/km

Enclosures

cc: David Gibbs
Jim Ward



